
 
 

 

10th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

 
You are invited on Thursday 23rd February at 2.30pm to attend an information sharing session to explain 
our school Attendance Policy. This session will be led by Ms Sheila Smith.  
 
 
This session is being provided in response to a request in the ‘parental feedback’ letter. I’d like support to 
understand the traffic light system in relation to my child’s absence’. 
 

 

Please do come along and feel free to ask any questions.  

 

Everybody welcome! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M Ikuta  

Nursery Teacher and Parental Engagement Lead 
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